Minutes of the Regular Meeting
of the
Greene County Emergency Medical Service Board
October 15, 2024

The regular meeting of the Greene County Emetgency Medical Service Board was held in the
Commissioners’ Room of the Greene County Courthouse on October 15, 2024, at 10:30 a.m. Present
in person were Ed Michael, George Dallaire, and Brad Norton. Absent wete Troy Gaither and Ron

Lehman. Also present, was Director Doug Hall.
Ed Michael called the meeting to order.

The first item of business was review and approval of minutes from the August 20, 2024,
regular meeting. It is noted that the September 17, 2024, meeting was cancelled. Brad Norton moved,
and George Dallaire seconded, to waive the reading and approve the minutes as presented. The

motion passed 3-0.

Director Doug Hall updated the Board as follows:

1. Revenue for August 2024 was $205,925.82 and the revenue for September 2024 was
$114,305.07.

2. GCAS had 354 calls and 273 transports in the month of August 2024.

3. GCAS had 391 calls and 292 transports in the month of September 2024

4. Doug reported E-2 has 283,984 miles. The grant funded replacement truck should be in
this week, and possibly ready for service by eatly November.

5. No major repairs were reported.

6. The grant for the community paramedic has been extended through 2025.

7. The new Linton EMS station is nearing completion. Ed Michael noted they are working
on a punch list and hope to take possession by November 1, 2024. Doug is looking into
mowing and snow removal options. George Dallaire wondeted if the county would be
willing to plow the lot if needed.

8. Procol, Inc. has sold and is willing to continue to provide collection services for GCAS.

There being no further business, George Dallaite moved, and Brad Norton seconded, to

adjourn. The motion passed 3-0.

APPROVED this 19th day of November, 2024. . )
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Edward L. Michael, President




